To whom it may concern,
In my small coastal town of Port Orford, we have seen a great influx of visitors, just as the State Parks

are shutting down. Also, the Library and other places where the public can access restrooms are being
closed. As | have read that human feces carry the virus, it seems to me imperative that there be a way

for houseless people to safely meet their needs in a sanitary way.
Can the State make funds available to provide bathrooms and means for those taking refuge by camping

to be hygienic? The strategy of trying to keep people away is an inhumane and dysfunctional response.
Thank you for your consideration.



